
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      To 
                          The Secretary 
                          West Bengal Housing Industry Regulatory Authority 
                          Calcutta Greens Commercial Complex, 1st Floor, 
                          1050/2, Survey Park, Kolkata-700075. 
 
                                                      
 

                                               Sub: Publishing of HIRA registration number               
 
 
                 Dear Sir, 
                 In reference to your message MSG-00009804 dated 16/02/2010, this is for  
                 Your kind information that we have already published a hoarding in front of our  
                 ongoing project”Aneek Apartment” where we published our Hira Registration number 
                 and Hira website prominently. Here we attach the picture for your ready reference. 
                 Thanking you. 
 

          
 
 
     PICTURE OF PUBLISHING 

     OF HIRA REG. NO. & WEBSITE 
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